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From: Finlay McNeill <REDACTED>  
Sent: 21 April 2022 13:24 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Pavilion and surrounding parkland 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to formally add my name in support of the transfer of Ravelston Park Pavilion and land 
to the ownership of Blackhall Community Trust. 
 
I strongly believe that a revitalised Ravelston Park Pavilion will meet community needs and better 
meet the needs of the nursery as well as provide facilities for use by local people of all ages. 
 
Thank you for taking this into consideration. 
 
Kind regards, 
Finlay McNeill 
 
(REDACTED) 
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